امتحانات الفرقة الأولى لغة انجليزية لعام 2016.2017



Zagazig University College: Faculty of Nursing First Year Exam.

Date: 12 / 1 / 2017

First Semester 201

First Semester 2016 / 2017

Final Theoretical Exam Subject: English Exam

Time: 3 hours

Total Score: 30 marks Number of questions: 7 Number of papers: 4 papers

Answers all the following questions:

COMPREHENION

1) READ THE PASSAGE, AND THEN ANSWER THE QUESTIONS; {5 marks}

Rainforests circle the globe for twenty degrees of latitude on both sides of the equator. In that relatively narrow band of the planet, more than half of all the species of plants and animals in the world make their home. Several hundred different varieties of trees may grow in a single acre, and just one of those trees may be the habitat for more than ten thousand kinds of spiders, ants, and other insects.

Unfortunately, half of the world's rainforests have already been destroyed, and at the current rate, another 25 percent will be lost by the year 2000. Every sixty seconds, one hundred acres of rainforest is being cleared. By the time you finished reading this passage, two hundred acres will be destroyed; when this happens, constant rains erode the former forest floor, and the ecology of the region is altered forever. Thousands of species of plants and animals are condemned to extinction and, since we aren't able to predict the ramifications of this loss to a delicate global ecology, we don't know what we may be doing to the future of the human species as well.

Answer the following questions:

What is the point of view that the author expresses in this passage?
2) What is the meaning of the word "just" in the passage?

3) How many of the world's rainforests are projected to be destroyed if the current rate continues?
4) According to the passage, more than half of all the species of plants and animals - live in twenty rainforests - live in several hundred different varieties of trees - Live in a forty-degree band of latitude
- live in areas where the rainforest has been cleared
5) The word "erode" from the passage could best be replaced by
2) ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS:{5 marks}
1- How is yeast useful for man?
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner.
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner.
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work?
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner.
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work?
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work?
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work?
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work? 4-How could we be a healthier society without a lot of effort?
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work? 4-How could we be a healthier society without a lot of effort?
2- A heart is (operated –transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work? 4-How could we be a healthier society without a lot of effort?
2- A heart is (operated -transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work? 4-How could we be a healthier society without a lot of effort? 5- Non-identical twins are the most common kind of twins
2- A heart is (operated -transfused- performed-transplanted) shortly after the death of his owner. 3- How does a kidney machine work? 4-How could we be a healthier society without a lot of effort? 5- Non-identical twins are the most common kind of twins

3) GIVE THE MEANING OF THE FOLLOWINGS. {2,5 marks}
1- ferment
2- Inhibit
-3- surgeon
4- Survive
5- Preserve
0.11030110
4) GIVE ONE WORD WHICH MEAN THE FOLLOWINGS :{ 2,5 marks}
-Wild animal that looks like a large dog but kills people and other animals.
()
- A scientific test which is done to prove that a theory is true
or discover what happens to it.
()
-An unborn animals or human being in the very early stage of
development.
()
-All circumstances, people, things, and event around a person.
()
- Chemicals which are given to a person in order to treat or
prevent an illness or disease ()
, and the same of
Grammar focus
5) Do as shown between brackets: (7 MARKS)
1. She went to the market and bought some vegetables
(Change this sentence into negative{1 mark})
2. Choose the two words that sound alike in the following:
{2 marks}
a) bean -been-bane- begin.
b) rain-reign-rein-wring.
3. The postman leaves the letters in the mailbox.
(Change to passive) {1 mark}

4. Underline the one word or phrase that must be ch	anged in
	3 marks}
a) United States forces won the city of Los Angeles	in 1847
during the Mexican War and gain all of California in	the same
year.	
b) Mona were given the prize from her faculty.	
c) Mustafa sent me an invitation tomorrow.	
c) Mustala sent me an invitation tomorrow.	
6) Write a paragraph about ten lines on "Obesity".(4	marks)
o) Write a paragraph about ten mes on obsery it	
7) TRANSLATE THE PASSAGE INTO ARABIC. {4 MAI	RKS}
When a patient is sick, the contents of the stomac	ch are
ejected through the mouth. The ejected stomach co	ontents are
known as vomitus. Vomitus usually consists of part	ially
digested food, but may consist of bile, blood, or a fo	oul-
smelling, brown fluid. Vomiting, or emesis, is one of	the
principal symptoms of disorders of the digestive sy	stem.
principal symptoms of disorders of the digestions	
	1
WITH BEST WISHES	
	7